

October 1, 2021

Subject: Sellout of Breas Vivo 50

Dear Customer,

This document is notice that Breas is sunsetting and discontinuing production of the Vivo 50 ventilators. The Vivo 65 was launched in 2017 as the eventual replacement of the Vivo 50, and with the market acceptance of the Vivo 65, the Vivo 50 sales have slowed to a point that allows Breas to discontinue production. Final orders will be taken on a first come first serve basic until stock is depleted. Note that accessories and repair parts will be available for the Vivo 50 until October 1, 2028.

Please contact your local Breas salesperson if you are interested in a final buy of the Vivo 50 or if you have any questions.

Phone: 855-436-8724 ext. 103

Fax: 540-301-0881

Email: orderUS@breas.com

Sincerely,

Mark Kolnsberg BSc, MBA, CPM, CBET

Senior Director of Product Management and Marketing



16 Esquire Road

North Billerica, MA 01862

Mobile: 978 770 1186

Mark.Kolnsberg@breas.com

www.breas.com